
 

 

Horatio Board of Education met in regular monthly meeting Monday, October 10, 

2016 in the elementary cafeteria. 

Superintendent, Lee Smith, presented the annual report to the public.   

Board members voted to purchase a trailer for the agriculture department.   

Pollyanna Smith, president, Elizabeth Walker, vice-president, and Jeffrey Irvan, 

secretary were elected board officers.  The board accepted four transfers from 

DeQueen Schools to Horatio Schools. 

Board approved the 2016-17 minority recruitment plan and routine reports. 


